
GirlUp Moksh 
 

 
For all students of grade 9th to 12th  

       
 

 

GirlUp is an international  movement, under the United Nations Foundation, 

which aims at advancing equal opportunity levels and securing equal chances for 

education, economic and social prospects for underprivileged adolescent girls in 

developing countries. 

GirlUp Moksh is the first feminist collective at Sanskriti School. Through the 

GirlUp Foundation at Sanskriti, we, the students, strive to:  

- Increase the awareness of complex sociological structures among students 

- Inculcate a comprehensive understanding of feminism and its need in 

today’s society 

- Enhance inclusivity within the student body 

- Create pathways of free and open communication 

- Build a movement for girls’ rights, to make real change 

 

Applications are open for all students from grade 9th to 12th. It is mandatory for 

the outgoing 10th graders (batch of 2023) to apply as lead members, of the Public 

Relations, Fundraising or Research and Content Advisory committee. Other grades 

are eligible to apply only as members.  

The deadline for the same is 11:59pm 18th April, 2021 

 

Please note GirlUp Moksh does not fall under the purview of the student council, 

so make sure your interest is driven with the passion to bring about change. 

If you have any queries about the collective or the application process in general, 

please send us a mail at - girlup.moksh@gmail.com  

or feel free to contact: 

Anusha Verma - 8360282259 (President) 

Sahana Rudra - 88943 36827 (Secretary)  

 

Link to the form: https://forms.gle/k159uwsYriUcG26k7 

 


